
Trade in Policy for Fiddles / Violins 

We have a 100% trade-in policy on all our new, used and vintage fiddles.  Here is what you 

need to know about our policy: 

1)  This is only good for a fiddle to fiddle trade.  (Does not work fiddle to guitar, etc.) 

2)  This is a trade of one lesser priced fiddle for one equal or greater priced fiddle.  You may 

not trade multiple fiddles for one, or one for mulitiples. 

3)  Instrument should be in similar condition to when it was purchased.  We understand 

dents, dings and scratches from normal wear. 

4)  If the case and bow were part of an outfit purchased, then case & bow must be part of the 

trade.   

5)  If the case and bow were purchased separately from the fiddle, then the trade-in is only 

fiddle for fiddle.  We do not take trade-ins on used bows, cases or accessories except in very 

rare instances. 

6)  We do not purchase fiddles back from you for the price you paid for them.  We only offer 

100% trade-in towards a more expensive fiddle. 

7)  You must have/present the original sales receipt at the time of trade-in. 


